## **Rosenberg Corey**

From: Jill at Yahoo <jill.graham777@yahoo.com>

**Sent:** Tuesday, May 02, 2017 10:05 PM

**To:** SHS Exhibits **Subject:** HB 2004-A

Dear a Sir or Madam,

Please do not vote this I'll into act.

I am a landlord with 5 low income studio apartments. My tenants pay between \$425-560 per month which includes all utilities. I like to give "borderline" functional people an opportunity to get off the street and live in a clean, safe apartment.

Will the new law, I would entirely change who I rent to and do everything to protect myself because the bill would cause financial hardship. I understand the thought behind it but it isn't practical. Please Do Not vote this bill into law.

Sincere thanks,

Jill Graham Ashland, Oregon